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The Glassell Park Neighborhood Council requests that the following Community Impact Statement be
attached/added to Council File 15-0275 that requests a report from FilmLA regarding the feasibility of
establishing a film production recycling re-use program.

COMMUNITY IMPACT STATEMENT

The Glassell Park Neighborhood Council SUPPORTS this request because recycling benefits everyone, and
keeping reusable building materials out of landfills not only helps the environment, but it also can provide
affordable materials to the community.

This Community Impact Statement is based on the action taken at the regularly scheduled Board of Directors
meeting on April 21, 2015, when the Glassell Park Neighborhood Council adopted the following motion by a
vote of 9 yes, 0 no, 0 abstaining and directed that a Community Impact Statement be filed reflecting its position.

Motion: “The Glassell Park Neighborhood Council urges the Los Angeles City Council to ask FilmLA to
provide a report relative to the feasibility of establishing a film production recycle re-use program.”

Sincerely,

W

Marge Piane (gpnc.margepiane@gmail.com)
On Behalf of the Glassell Park Neighborhood Council



